
 

Maths Y13 FP1 
Dates Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 (year 2) 

Focus i. Coordinate 
systems 

ii. Simpson’s rule 

i. Further calculus (I) i. Further calculus (II) i. Differential 
equations  

Revision Summer 

Key 
Knowledge 
and 
understandin
g 
 
Prior 
knowledge: 
Maths topics 
already 
taught at 
KS4 listed at 
end of this 
document 

Cartesian and 
parametric equations for 
the parabola, ellipse 
and hyperbola. 
The focus-directrix 
properties of the 
parabola, ellipse and 
hyperbola, including the 
eccentricity. 
Tangents and normals 
to these curves. 
be able to use 
Simpson’s rule to find to 
find approximate values 
of definite integrals 

Derivation and use of 
Taylor series. 
Use of series expansions 
to find limits. 
Leibnitz’s theorem. 
L’Hospital’s Rule. 
The Weierstrass 
substitution for integration. 
Use of Taylor series 
method for series solution 
of differential equations. 
 

Derivation and use of 
Taylor series. 
Use of series expansions 
to find limits. 
Leibnitz’s theorem. 
L’Hospital’s Rule. 
The Weierstrass 
substitution for 
integration. 
Use of Taylor series 
method for series 
solution of differential 
equations. 
 

Differential equations 
reducible by means of a 
given substitution. 
 

  

Key Skills 
 
Prior 
knowledge: 
Maths topics 
already 
taught at 
KS4 listed at 
end of this 
document 
 

know and be able to use 
the Cartesian and 
parametric equations for 
the parabola and 
rectangular hyperbola; 
know and be able to use 
the focus-directrix 
properties of the 
parabola.  
be able to derive the 
equations of tangents 
and normals to the 
parabola and 
rectangular hyperbola 
and solve related 
problems. 

be able to derive and use 
Taylor series; 
be able to use series 
expansions to find limits; 
be able to use the Taylor 
series method to find a 
series solution of 
differential equations. 
be able to use Leibnitz’s 
theorem to find the 𝑛th 
derivative of a product. 
be able to use derivatives 
to evaluate limits of 
indeterminate forms 
know and be able to use 
the half angle formulae 

be able to derive and use 
Taylor series; 
be able to use series 
expansions to find limits; 
be able to use the Taylor 
series method to find a 
series solution of 
differential equations. 
be able to use Leibnitz’s 
theorem to find the 𝑛th 
derivative of a product. 
be able to use derivatives 
to evaluate limits of 
indeterminate forms 
know and be able to use 
the half angle formulae 

be able to solve 
differential equations by 
means of a given 
substitution reducible to 
the types encountered in 
A level Further 
Mathematics – Core Pure 
content. 

  



be able to describe 
each parabola section in 
terms of a locus of 
points and solve related 
loci problems. 
be able to use 
Simpson’s rule to find to 
find approximate values 
of definite integrals 

(𝑡-formulae) to find 
definite and indefinite 
integrals. 

(𝑡-formulae) to find 
definite and indefinite 
integrals. 

Assessment 
Title  

End of Half Term 
Assessment 

End of Term Assessment End of Half term 
Assessment 

End of Term Assessment End of Half Term 
Assessment 

PPE 2020 
AS Maths 

Ongoing 
assessment 

GEM task at the end of 
every three week 
period. 
Students green pen 
mark.  
Teacher provides 
feedback (addressing 
misconceptions). 
 
End of topic 
assessment 

GEM task at the end of 
every three week period. 
Students green pen mark.  
Teacher provides 
feedback (addressing 
misconceptions). 
 
End of topic assessment 

GEM task at the end of 
every three week period. 
Students green pen 
mark.  
Teacher provides 
feedback (addressing 
misconceptions). 
 
End of topic assessment 

GEM task at the end of 
every three week period. 
Students green pen mark.  
Teacher provides 
feedback (addressing 
misconceptions). 
 
End of topic assessment 

GEM task at the end of 
every three week period. 
Students green pen 
mark.  
Teacher provides 
feedback (addressing 
misconceptions). 
 
End of topic assessment 

GEM task at the end of 
every three week period. 
Students green pen mark.  
Teacher provides feedback 
(addressing 
misconceptions). 
 
End of topic assessment 

Homework 
 
 
 

Linked to Books or 
Worksheets Created 

Linked to Books or 
Worksheets Created 

Linked to Books or 
Worksheets Created 

Linked to Books or 
Worksheets Created 

Linked to Books or 
Worksheets Created 

Linked to Books or 
Worksheets Created 

Links to 
GCSE and 
AS 
 
 
 

Coordinate geometry of 
the circle  
Differentiation in 
Cartesian (including 
implicit) and parametric 
forms 

Differentiation, Series, 
Maclaurin series 

Differentiation, Series, 
Maclaurin series 

The solution of differential 

equations 

  

Vocabulary Parabola, ellipse, 
hyperbola, focus, 
directrix, eccentricity, 
tangent, normal, loci. 
Approximation, order, 
solution. 

Series, Taylor, Leibnitz, 
L’Hospital, Weierstrass, 
product, differential 
equation, solution, 
factorial. 

Series, Taylor, Leibnitz, 
L’Hospital, Weierstrass, 
product, differential 
equation, solution, 
factorial. 

Substitution, solution, 
differential, equation, 
reducible. 

 . 



             


